
 

 

 
Meet the Tutor 
 

Dear Year 7 Students, 

I’m really looking forward to meeting you all and getting to know you all. I want to help make your 

start to secondary school the best it can be. 

I have been teaching Physical Education for the past 4 years at Corby Business Academy. 

You can come and see me if you have any problems and I will do everything I can to help you! 

 

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school… 

Where to find me: 

 

Contact me: 

 

1. Come to school organised every day 

2. Don’t be afraid to ask questions, staff are here to help 

3. Help others who look like they are struggling or let a member of staff know 

Find me in the PE office opposite the Sports 

Hall or in the MAIT faculty during tutor 

time. 

If you have any questions please contact 

me on the e-mail address below: 

patrick.hallam@corbybusinessacademy.org 

Mr Hallam – Head of Year 7 
 

Likes:  Rugby/Cricket/Football/Golf 

Dislikes:  Bad manners 

Favourite colour:  Blue 

Hobby:  Playing Cricket and Golf 

My hero:  Jonny Wilkinson 

Favourite food:  Burgers/Pizza 

Favourite 
restaurant:  

Five Guys 

Fun fact:  
 

I’m a geek for all things space 
like NASA and SpaceX 

 

 

mailto:patrick.hallam@corbybusinessacademy.org

